Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 632 Justin Byrne

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 09:09

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

Ireland tries to project an image of being a green and clean island. Priests like this, which involve dumping almost 10
million tons of dredge material Will have a serious negative effect on the fragile and nationally important Dublin
Bay. Whilst | object to the dredging, the dumping of the dredge material Will have an even greater damaging effect

on both the fauna of the the entire area and the visual aspect of the bay.

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay. R4
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